

# **Tunstead Primary Newspage**

## Strong Foundations; Bright Futures

#### **HEADTEACHER'S MESSAGE**

Dear all,

It has been a very challenging term but despite that the children have been incredible. They have all engaged fully and enjoyed some really great experiences. I am so sorry that Covid has struck our school just before Christmas but wish every one of you a safe holiday period and hope you all get to enjoy time with your families.

We will return on January 6th but please look out for email/text updates. I will update you as and when I hear anything as the situation nationally looks to be changing on a daily basis.

Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas and a happy New Year!

Kind regards

Rebecca Quinn



### **KEY DATES**

6th January—back to school

11th Feb-last day of term

21st Feb-back to school

24th Feb—Conifer Class Castle Museum trip (TBC)

#### **ANY OTHER BUSINESS**

Please can we encourage all children to complete a lateral flow test on the morning of the 6th January before returning to school. Please also check our website for school/class updates

